
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
I am Cynthia Mahlau. I live at12705 SE River Rd Apt. 505B, Portland, OR 97222. I am in support of HB 
2578 and I am urging you to also support it. We must get big money out of elections and encourage a 
wider array of candidates. We need more "regular" people who can represent the 99 %! 
Please support this bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Cynthia Mahlau 
12705 SE River Rd Apt 505b 
Portland, OR 97222-9739 
(503) 289-2159 
 
 
 


